

Contact your teacher and class

If you have not yet done so please schedule a meeting with your teacher to discuss expectations/volunteer needs and ideas for the upcoming year; bearing in mind that your teacher may have other classroom-specific activities that will require your assistance.

After meeting with your teacher it is a good idea to introduce yourself to your parents via letter or email about your plans for the year. This will be a great way to solicit volunteers for various activities in which their assistance will be needed.

Sharing information,

Throughout the year,
PTO will be sharing
information with you,
and we ask that you
then pass the pertinent
infomation onto the
classroom parents! You
really are the link
between the PTO and
classroom parents and
we are so thankful!

Please include the parents that are willing to help in as many classroom activities and school-wide events as possible. The room parent is not expected to do everything or meet all the needs of the classroom. It should not be overwhelming or a financial stress.

2023-2024 IMPORTANT TENTATIVE DATES

September
8-Grandparents night
18-Picture Day with uniform
29-Back to school Bingo

October
6-12- Book Fair
6-Dessert with Dad
27-Costume Parade
27-Trunk or Treat

November 9-Fun Run

December Santa Photos Holiday Shoppe Winter Wonderland

> January Arts a Blaze

February
Boots & Beauties
Book Fair
Munchies with Mom

March Animal Day Gala Spring Pictures

April
Mother/Son
Teacher Appreciation

May Field Day